
 
 

 
 
 
 

September 15, 2023         Issue #1 

                   Upcoming Dates 

 

 
Dear LFMSS Families:  
  
We have now completed our first two weeks of the 2023-
24 school year.  This is the time of year when students and 
staff are transitioning from the summer break and back 
into the structure and buzz of a September school start up. 
We have welcomed 87 new Grade 6’s, approximately 25 
new students (in Grades 7-12), and 93 International 
students to our LFMSS community.  
 
Twice a month (typically the second and fourth Fridays of 
the month), we will share our Titan Tribune.  This is an 
opportunity for the school to share and communicate the 
many activities and important events that are happening 
at Fundy. Don’t forget to check out the school website 
calendar for important dates and details for the entire 
school year.  This will continue to be updated as needed.  
  
Besides learning, what else has been happening over 
the past two weeks?  
Welcome Back Grade Assemblies, Student Photos, Grade 
8-12 volleyball tryouts, Grade 6-12 cross country 
practices, Grade 8-12 soccer tryouts, and Frozen, Jr.(our 
upcoming school musical) information sessions for Grades 
6-12.  We also welcomed and cheered on some members 
of the Cops for Cancer Foundation who stopped by today 
at lunch for a quick visit.  If you would like to donate to 
this important cause, please go to School CashOnline.  
  
I wish you and your loved ones a wonderful weekend.  
  
Ms. Carla Clapton  
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Sept. 18          PAC meeting (LFMSS Library) (7:30 

PM)  
 
Sept. 21         Meet the Teacher Evening (5:15 – 

6:30 PM)  
 
                           Grade 12 Parent/Grad Information 

Session (6:45-7:30 PM)  
  
Sept. 29          Truth & Reconciliation and Orange 

Shirt Day gathering  
 
Sept. 30         National Day for Truth and 

Reconciliation and Orange Shirt 
Day   

 
Oct. 2  School is not in Session  
 

 
 
 
 

 
Home and School Working Together 

Website - https://lfmss.sd35.bc.ca/ 
Follow us on Twitter @LFMSS 

https://lfmss.sd35.bc.ca/


 

LFMSS Cross Country 

  
It is cross-country running time!   
   
Cross country season is short – September 
and October.  We just started training to 
compete in meets.  Everyone is encouraged 
to commit for training as cross-country 
training can be an endurance builder for 
many other sport activities.  
   
We have two groups:   
   - grades 6 and 7   
   - grades 8 to 12  
  
As soon as we have the finalized dates, venues and other info from the meet organizers, we will let you 
know more about them.  
  
If you are interested in cross-country running, please complete a permission form and return it without 
delay.  If you are doing multiple activities, an alternate way of training is a possibility.    
   
Mr. Suriya and the coaching team is looking forward to hearing from you.  
 
 
 

Drafting & Digital Media - Laser Engraving 

 
Students and Mr. Reves have been working on designing and 
engraving their own version of the board game Settlers of 
Catan.  Each custom engraved tile represents a resource that can 
be collected and traded in the civilization.   
 
We are thrilled to be able to do such a project with our new laser 
engraver, which was made possible by Innovation Grant.  We are 
looking forward to utilizing the new machine for many projects 
to come.   
 

  



Langley’s Stelew Pow Wow Event 

 
 
 



Student School Photos 

Your photos are now online: 
Images from photo day are now online for students and families to view and 
order. You can scan the QR code on the access card, or log in on Artona's website 
HERE 
 
Don’t forget: 
All orders placed will be mailed directly to the student’s home and incur a shipping fee. If students and 
families want to avoid this fee, it is recommended to order the high-resolution digital download. This is 
sent via email right after checkout and has no additional fees. 
 
A reminder of what to expect next: 
Don’t forget, Artona will be back for retakes on October 17, 2023. Any students who missed photo day 
will have an opportunity to be photographed then.  
 

LFMSS Frozen Musical Sponsorships/Donations 

 
Please click HERE to complete the form to contribute to LFMSS’ musical performance, Frozen! 
 

Bridges to Employment 

 

 

https://artona.com/student_requests/digit_code
https://lfmss.sd35.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/35/2023/09/Frozen-Program-Advertising-Handout.pdf


Community News 
 

Here are a few items from the Langley School District’s Community Bulletin Board. For more community 
events please visit https://www.sd35.bc.ca/news-events/community-bulletin-board/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/news-events/community-bulletin-board/

